## Workplace Chaplaincy: Tees Valley Ministry Meeting the Challenges of Change

## An Invitation from Tees Valley Ministry

Lunchtime Event on Tuesday 16 September 2014, 12 noon - 2pm Stockton Baptist Tabernacle, The Square, Stockton-on-Tees TS18 1TE

We invite you to join us in an interactive workshop to consider the benefits of chaplaincy in the workplace. Whether you're an employer, a member of a faith community, a chaplain or indeed someone with an interest in the wellbeing of people in workplaces across Tees Valley, we'd be delighted to welcome you.

What's it about? The event is a response to requests from businesses, Churches and faith communities to hear more about chaplaincy and its benefits. Representatives from NECAT (North East Churches Acting Together), the business sector and chaplaincy will outline ways that chaplains can help to meet the challenges facing people, commerce and industry today.

If you *are* prepared to give up some of your valuable time, not only will you get a 'free lunch', you'll have the chance to:

- Hear from Tees Valley Ministry about what we're up to
- Find out about the 'bigger picture' from NECAT
- Offer your own perspectives on Workplace Chaplaincy and its future
- Network and make some new contacts

Speakers will include Ruth Gee, Chair of Darlington Methodist District and NECAT Trustee, Derek Rosamond, Community Priest in Stockton, and a representative from the business community.

**Why now?** This event marks a new phase of chaplaincy for Tees Valley Ministry, celebrating over 50 years of involvement and collaboration. The event is free and a buffet lunch will be provided

For more details please contact Jim Rogers, TVM Chaplains' Co-ordinator, tel. 01642 317078; or email <a href="mailto:jim@teesvalleyministry.org.uk">jim@teesvalleyministry.org.uk</a>. For more information about Tees Valley Ministry and our work please visit <a href="https://www.teesvalleyministry.org.uk">www.teesvalleyministry.org.uk</a>

RSVP by 5 September 2014